
District 8 Fall Festival was held Thursday, December 7th, 2023, at the Cedar Hills Community Church with

speakers, dinner, silent auction, and bake sale with 70 registered attendees. The festival was a success,

although we did not have a strong turnout this year most likely due to having to reschedule. We received

appreciative feedback for speakers and the event overall.

We held a small district holiday party in December 2023, to celebrate our first year together. This was a

beautiful opportunity to get to know each other and celebrate the season concurrently.

Currently we have 11 registered in-person Al-Anon meetings and 1 Alateen meeting each week. For

more District 8 meeting information please visit https://www. cedarrapidsareaal-anon.org/meetings/

Together we can!

Peace and blessings,

Mary H.

DR District 8


